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Listing on the New York Stock Exchange

Relocation of Head Offices

On November 1, 2010, SMFG listed its American 
Depositary Receipts (ADR) on the New York Stock 
Exchange (NYSE). The main objectives of this decision 
were to build a foundation to accelerate the process of our 
becoming a global player and to develop further our busi-
ness through the improved transparency of our financial 
condition and the maximization of investor convenience by 
directly participating in the world’s largest equity market 
while diversifying our funding channels.

SMFG and SMBC have relocated their head offices, which 
were previously located at Hibiya and Otemachi districts, 
to the following location.

New address:
1-2, Marunouchi 1-chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-0005, 
Japan
(Sumitomo Mitsui Banking Corporation Head Office 
Building)
Note:  Some departments have been relocated to Otemachi 1-chome 

Mitsui Building (2-3, Otemachi 1-chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo).

Consolidating the functions of the head offices to the 
Otemachi district of central Tokyo will enable us to man-
age our businesses more efficiently and effectively.

The SMFG banner hung at NYSE

Opening ceremony for the new head 
office
(From left, SMFG President Teisuke 
Kitayama, Mitsui Fudosan Co., Ltd. 
President and CEO Hiromichi Iwasa, 
and SMBC President Masayuki Oku)

Sumitomo Mitsui Banking 
Corporation Head Office 
Building

Being presented the listing certificate 
(SMFG President Kitayama, at left)

SMFG President Teisuke Kitayama (fourth from left) rings the opening 
bell at NYSE


